VICTOR KHANYE

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

Closure of VKLM Libraries

Community Members

Please be advised that all VKLM libraries will be closed on weekends
from 1st August 2025 until further notice. This temporary closure will
affect weekend services, and we apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause.

Additional information and updates will be communicated in due course.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to reopening our
libraries soon.

icipal Manager
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